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Matt Pagel:

This is a redraft of the renewable fuel proposal.  Please review it carefully.

Please note that, as in the draft language provided by DATCP, the biodiesel
requirement in this draft still applies to persons who sell diesel fuel at retail.  The draft
increases the maximum penalty on the requirements that apply to retailers as well as
on the requirements that apply to refiners.

Please let me know if you have any questions about the draft.
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